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Santiago de Chile, July 2013 

To whom it may concern: 

ENAEX, S.A., a subsidiary of SigdoKoopers group, carried out along with London Consulting Group a 
project focused on the optimization and efficiency of the production chain between June 2011 and March 
2012. 

During the project developed by London Consulting and along with the effort and work of our team, 
important actions and achievements were realized in the areas of Production, Logistics, Maintenance and 
Quality which have not only been sustained throughout this time but, in some cases also improved which 
results in the continuous improvement in which we have been and continue to be committed to. 

Once the project was finalized, the scheduled audits were carried out as part of the continuity program, 
with the objective of ensuring the continuance of the good practices implemented. 

As a result of the operative improvements, we have achieved up to this moment an accumulated return 
on investment (ROI) of 7.4:1. 

18 months after the conclusion of the project we can testify that the results projected continue to be met 
as do the processes and the cultural changes implemented. 

Finally, I would like to praise London Consulting Group and their consulting team for the work performed. 
The continuous improvement methodology has helped us generate a culture and maturity that today 
allows us to take on new challenges. 


